
 
The offer referred to in this press release is not being made, and this press release may not be distributed, directly 
or indirectly, in or into, nor will any tender of shares be accepted from or on behalf of holders in, Australia, 
Canada, Japan, New Zealand or South Africa, or any other jurisdiction in which the making of the offer, the 
distribution of this press release or the acceptance of the offer would contravene applicable laws or regulations or 
require further offer documents, filings or other actions in addition to those required under Swedish law. 

Offer document made public regarding Symphony Technology Group’s offer for IBS 
 
Symphony Technology Group via Sweden Acquisition. Corp. (“STG”) today made public the offer 
document regarding STG’s offer for IBS AB (publ). 
 
The offer document is available on www.symphonytg.com and www.mangold.se. The offer 
document can be ordered free of charge from Mangold, telephone number +46 8 503 015 80, and 
will also be distributed, together with an acceptance form, to directly registered shareholders. 
 
For additional information about the offer, please contact J.T. Treadwell, Managing Director at STG, 
on +1 650-935-9529. 
 
The information was submitted for publication at 8.00 a.m. CET on May 27, 2011. 
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